
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 7/15/2013 11:15:06 AM 
To: douglas.long@cpuc.ca.gov (douglas.long@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Scoping Memo 

ALJ Long. 
I am at our GRC hearing downstairs. I forwarded your note to Randy Littenker ( he is on our 
Phase 2 as well) and asked him to follow through with your instructions. It is my understanding 
that we have received it but I have not seen it. 

From: Long, Douglas M. [mailto:douglas.long@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2013 10:38 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Scoping Memo 

Mr. Hughes: 

The scoping memo from Commr. Peevey has been posted to the docket card but I have not seen 
the e-file notice or the courtesy copy yet. The Commission's computers have been 
misbehaving badly for a few days now ... if you received a notice please let me know. If you 
have not, please check that the following link works and please forward it to the service list. 
Thank you. 

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Efile/G000/M071/K159/71159725.PDF 

Douglas M. Long 

Administrative Law Judge 

Douglas.Long@cpuc.ca.gov 

(415) 703-3200 
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